
4. 1998/99 CITY STREET ROADING PROGRAMME RR 10129

The Board received an update from the City Street Unit on progress for projects
in the Board area which are programmed for the 1998/99 financial year.

It was decided that a submission be made through the Draft 1999 Council Plan
process expressing the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board’s strong opposition
to any possible re-allocation of funding for undergrounding in Aikmans Road and
any other roads in the Board’s area.


